
Guidelines For Healthy Christchurch Membership 
 
As part of the growing number of signatories to the Healthy Christchurch 
Charter it has become necessary to create guidelines for Healthy 
Christchurch membership. These guidelines are based on those existing 
for projects and on the Healthy Christchurch Charter. 
 
Healthy Christchurch membership will be considered if the individual/ 
organisation applying: 

 Engages in and promotes legal activities 
 Has positive health impacts/outcomes 
  Is consistent with the Healthy Christchurch Charter. 

 
Membership may be declined/ceased if: 

 There are strong concerns from existing signatories. These 
concerns will be fully aired before the individual/ organisation can 
join or be unjoined. In a situation where there is no consensus the 
final decision will be made by the Steering Group for Healthy 
Christchurch. 

 The individual/organisation is found to be engaging in and /or 
promoting illegal activities. 
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